Dear Primary School Friends & Families,

We hope everyone had a wonderful Thanksgiving break and were able to spend quality time with friends and
family.

As it is every year, December is a busy month and we have a lot of opportunities for our Ichabod Crane Primary
school families to come out and celebrate the learning that happens each day.

Piease note the events below:

December 4" Board of Education Meeting 7 pm/ HS Library
December 6" Half Day for Students 12 pm Dismissal
December 6" Parent/Teacher Conference Afternoon and Evening
December 8" | Breakfast with Santa PTA Sponsared
December 12° Festival of Trees 4 pm/ PS Gym
December 12 Pictures with Santa and Frosty 4 pm/ HS Cafeteria
December 127 Capital Project Vote HS Gym

December 24% — Jan 1% Holiday Break

Our Festival of Trees event will be on December 12™. This year we are including an opportunity for the children
to take a picture with Santa and Frosty. Please be sure and stop by the HS cafeteria and get a wonderful holiday
picture!

We encourage you to also take a moment and vote for the Capital Project on that same evening. For your
convenience, the national Honor students will be an hand to babysit your children while you take the
opportunity to vote on the Capital Project.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me with any guestions and/or concerns. | can be contacted in the Primary
school at {518) 758-7575 ext. 6004. Follow us on twitter @ICCPSPrincipal

Have a wonderful and safe holiday season,

Andrea Williams

nolceex QQQ@ RN

Primary School Principal




